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Question 

 

“Will the Minister confirm whether there are any planned preventive maintenance works for the Lido, 

providing the anticipated costs of any such work, and, if there are no such planned works, advise why not?”  

 
 
Answer 

 

Ongoing maintenance of the swimming pool, including the cleaning of the pool steps, and the cleaning of 

the public toilets, is currently budgeted at £77,000 annually. In addition, there are planned preventative 

maintenance works for the Havre des Pas Bathing Pool and Café buildings for the next five years which 

are estimated to be in the region of £26,000 per year. 

 

 


